
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 9, 2022 8:32 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: Please review and advise 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2022 8:26 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please review and advise 

File as protest to docket 20210015? DHood 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2022 4:45 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187915 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Melinda Hazzard 
Telephone: (850) 259-9522 
Email: mindyury@hotmail.com 
Address: 18 Marlborough Rd Shalimar FL 32579 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Scott Hazzard 
Account Number: 2101417596 
Address: 18 Marlborough Rd Shalimar FL 32579 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05306-2022 

There was a rate increase of over .03 cents per kWh this year (we use over 1000 kWh). Why was that approved? With 
inflation and the price of everything going up it is a huge detriment to people's budget. The other local power company, 
CH ELCO, did not have this increase. Why was FPL authorized to buy out Gulf Power and charge us so much more. I' m 
paying approximately $100 a month more than last year. I can't imagine what this would have done to me if I was on a 
fixed income. I read online that this rate hike was going to the FL Supreme Court. Is that true? If so, what was the 
outcome? 

I did contact FPL, but they can't help since it was an approved increase. 

Thank you for your time. 
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